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THE FRICK PITTSBURGH ANNOUNCES ELECTION  
OF THREE NEW TRUSTEES 

 

 

PITTSBURGH, PA, September 29, 2016—The Frick Pittsburgh announces the election of  

Kate Freed, Dr. Gene Freeman and Robert J. Schuetz to the Board of Trustees. The Board 

includes Family Trustees (descendants of Henry Clay Frick) and Term Trustees. At the 

September 14, 2016 meeting of the Frick's Board of Trustees, Ms. Freed, Dr. Freeman and  

Mr. Schuetz were elected to serve as Term Trustees.  

 

Kate Freed is a nonprofit management consultant with extensive experience working with a 

variety of nonprofit and government organizations on strategic planning, program and business 

development, evaluation, fundraising, marketing, and communications. She holds a Master of  

International Development degree from the Graduate School of Public and International Affairs 

(GSPIA), University of Pittsburgh. 

 

Dr. Gene Freeman is Superintendent of Fox Chapel Area School District—a position he has 

held since 2014. He holds an Education Doctorate from Fayetteville State University, a Master of 

Arts in Education, University of North Carolina at Pembroke, and a Bachelor of Science, 

University of North Carolina at Greensboro. 
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Robert J. Schuetz is president of RS Solutions, LLC, a consulting firm committed to assisting 

leaders in the assessment, planning and execution of change through people. His firm’s clients 

include large national and international organizations in the higher education, automotive, 

energy, health care, banking, professional services, and steel industries. He holds a Bachelor of 

Science in Mathematics, a Master of Science in Computer Science, and a Master of Business 

Administration from the University of Pittsburgh.  

 
 
ABOUT THE FRICK PITTSBURGH 
 
Located on the Pittsburgh estate of late-19th-century industrialist Henry Clay Frick, The Frick 

Pittsburgh is the steward of collections left as a legacy to the people of Pittsburgh by Frick’s 

daughter,  Helen Clay Frick. The permanent collections include fine and decorative arts, cars, 

carriages, historic objects, and buildings. The Frick experience includes The Frick Art Museum, 

the Car and Carriage Museum, Clayton, the Frick family Gilded Age mansion, and six acres of 

beautifully landscaped lawns and gardens. Also included are an Education Center, the Frick 

children’s playhouse (designed by renowned architects Alden & Harlow), a large working 

greenhouse (also designed by Alden & Harlow), The Café at the Frick, and the Grable Visitor 

Center, which houses the Frick Museum Store. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

The Frick Art & Historical Center is located at 7227 Reynolds Street in Pittsburgh’s Point 

Breeze neighborhood. Free parking is available in the Frick’s off-street lot or along adjacent 

streets.  

 

The Frick is open 10:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m., Tuesday–Sunday; 10:00 a.m.–9:00 p.m. Friday; and is 

closed Mondays and major holidays. The public should call 412-371-0600 for information, or 

visit the Frick online at TheFrickPittsburgh.org.  

 

For additional information or images, please contact Greg Langel, Media and Marketing 
Manager, at 412-342-4075 or GLangel@TheFrickPittsburgh.org 
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